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Public Notice
The public is hereby informed that the 
Certification Office of the Botswana 
Examinations Council will be closed for 
service on Thursday and Friday the 4th 
and 5th of April 2019. This is as a result 
of some other official engagements that 
the officers will be involved in on these 
days. The office will resume the usual 
service provision on Monday the 8th of 
April 2019. 

Any inconvenience caused by this closure 
is highly regretted. Thank you


